
ATTENTION PILOTS & AIRFIELD USERS:  Effective June 20th, 2019 the Juliet Pad will be renamed the Hotel Pad.  
This name change is to realign the Pad to the closest Taxiway that it represents.

NEW PARKING PAD DESIGNATION JUNE 20TH

◊ Familiarize yourself with this change.

◊ Check all NOTAMs for the latest information.

◊ Questions?  Contact Operations @ 314-426-8040.

CURRENT PARKING PAD DESIGNATION
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